On November 16, 2006, Sandra Richmond asked the following question regarding item CLS6-Confirming Cooperative Agreement with Carlton Palms Educational Center:

REQUEST:

Have there been any problems with this organization?
RESPONSE:

There have not been any problems brought to the attention of the School District.  ESE Department staff visit the program at least two times per year to monitor the progress of the students who have been placed there.  The facility is approved by the Agency for Persons with Disabilities which places the students.  The School District is only responsible for the educational costs up to the amount collected in FTE per student. 

 

